
From: Soura, Christian
To: RRyan@ryanalm.com <RRyan@ryanalm.com>

Date: 7/16/2012 4:57:47 PM
Subject: Public Pensions

Mr. Ryan,
 
                I understand that you and Governor Haley recently had a conversation regarding public pensions; she has 
asked me to follow-up with you.  I've been trying to call you on the number our staff provided me - (516) 307-5127 - 
but I keep getting a busy signal.
 
                Please feel free to call me on the number below if you'd still like to discuss this matter.  The Governor 
recently signed legislation that will help to significantly reduce our liabilities, so it's a topic that's fresh on our minds.  
Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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